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From :[laurie.Iebreton@hotmail.fr

To :rsarah.white@hotmail.co.uk
Subject : rMy visit

Hello Sarah,

Today dad got a phone call from the travel agent and there are important changes in
my flight details. Arrival time on Friday 25th October is not at 7.30 am but at 5.30 pm,
not at terminal 1 gate 56 but terminal 1 gate 6. My flight number is no longer BA650
but BA140. Remember I'm quite tall with long black hair and green eyes and I've got a
big grey suitcase with a Union Jack on it.

See you next week!

Love,

Laurie
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